
  
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We welcome you to the ERAs Tour! Thank you for being part of this spectacular event, TBA’s 
annual fundraiser, honoring three amazing women.  
 
Ways and Means plans events that cater to all generations. This year, we have front-row seats 
to the stars of the ERAs Tour. 
 

Introducing the ERAs Tour singers… 
Ellen M. Klein, Ruth M. Ross, and Abby R. Silverman. 

 
We have had the pleasure and honor to work with these three absolutely wonderful women 
through the years at TBA. They are truly one of a kind. Ellen, Ruth, and Abby have dedicated so 
much time and love heading up various committees and taking on important roles. Their time 
and commitment to TBA is invaluable. We thank you from the bottom of our hearts! 
 
The Ways and Means Committee has worked enthusiastically to plan its own unforgettable 
ERAs Tour that rivals Taylor Swift’s. From the time we dropped our new album and took off 
across the country on our tour bus, through the finale concert right here at TBA, we knew it 
would be a hit. We have a great team of concert staff.  Backstage, sound engineers, a PR team, 
and many more have all worked hard and, most importantly, had fun.  
 
Behind each successful concert, no matter what city you’re in, is a group of talented people.  
Laura Wold, we don’t know what we would do without you! Even though you’re far away, you 
have made this all seamless. Mara and Alia, thank you for helping us plan your first official TBA 
Gala. Thank you to Marcia and Jill for being a key part of the Gala. Tracey Bent and staff, you are 
the true engineers on tour with us. We cannot thank you enough for making everything run 
smoothly and for all your hard work and dedication.  
 
Finally, we would like to thank our fans and concertgoers. What a fabulous crowd we have that 
filled all of the stadium seats for TBA’s own ERAs Tour! Your support and love has shined right 
through the encore song.  
 
To honor and show our appreciation for the three remarkable women who have given years of 
service to TBA, we have created a virtual ad journal. This is our biggest TBA fundraiser of the 
year, and our Gala, as always, will provide critical support for our Temple and all its endeavors. 
All donations, large and small, will be appreciated. And we know that Ellen, Ruth, and Abby will 
cherish the ad journal tributes and well wishes forever. 
 
We look forward to seeing your contribution to our ad journal, and to seeing you at our Gala 
on September 14th.  
 
Erica Facktor and Illana Lebersfeld 
Ways and Means Co-Chairs 


